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xcMay 7th 2007

Conference Call



LEED Steering Committee (LSC)
	Title
	LSC Member
	Attendance
	Proxy
	Voting
	Attendance

	Chair
	Scot Horst*
	X
	n/a
	Yes
	

	Vice Chair
	Joel Ann Todd*
	X
	n/a
	Yes
	

	LEED-NC
	Muscoe Martin
	
	Craig Kneeland
	Yes
	

	LEED-EB
	Stu Carron
	
	Sheila Sheridan
	Yes
	

	LEED-CI
	Holley Henderson*
	
	Denise Van Valkenburg
	Yes
	

	LEED-CS
	Christine Magar
	X
	Jerry Lea
	Yes
	

	LEED-H
	Kristin Shewfelt
	X
	Steven Winter
	Yes
	

	LEED-ND
	Doug Farr
	
	Kaid Benfield
	Yes
	

	SS TAG
	Bryna Dunn
	
	Susan Kaplan
	Yes
	X (1/2)

	WE TAG
	Dave Sheridan*
	X
	John Koeller
	Yes
	

	EA TAG
	Greg Kats
	
	Marcus Sheffer
	Yes
	

	MR TAG
	Nadav Malin
	
	Mark Webster
	Yes
	

	IEQ TAG
	Bob Thompson
	X
	Steve Taylor
	Yes
	

	TSAC
	Malcolm Lewis*
	X
	Joel Ann Todd
	Yes
	

	Curriculum
	John Boecker*
	
	Lynn Simon
	Yes
	

	Chapters
	Sara O’Mara
	X
	Charlie Tomlinson
	Yes
	

	USGBC CEO
	Rick Fedrizzi *
	
	n/a
	No
	

	Board Liaison
	Lauren Yarmuth
	X
	n/a
	No
	

	Canada Liaisons
	Alex Zimmerman
	
	Ian Theaker
	No
	

	Other LSC Meeting Attendees
	Voting
	Attendance

	USGBC Staff
	Deon Glaser

Brendan Owens
	
	No
	X

	Guest Attendees
	
	
	No
	

	* LEED Management Sub Committee


Quorum met at 12:05 pm EST.

1. Declaration of Conflicts – None declared.
2. Review of Minutes – Approval of minutes were held until the next regular LSC call.

3. DISCUSSION: Market Charter – The committee discussed the draft charter for the Market Committee. This was a working portion of the call and changes were made directly to the document rather than outlining them in a discussion.
a. The committee discussed whether the charters should be submitted to the Board of Directors separately or as a group.  Concern was raised whether presenting multiple charters would take up too much of the Board’s time.  The committee decided that the Technical and Market Charters should remain together for presentation.  
b. Concern was raised about member v. nonmember status with regard to partnering organizations.  The committee agreed to include a caveat that the Board could rule to allow nonmembers on a case-by-case basis.  

c. The structure and size portion of the charter needs to be further revised before the committee is comfortable approving the document as a whole.  The LSC approved sections 1-2.1 of the charter and will complete the charter work on the next call.  
The Next LSC call is scheduled for Monday, June 11th at 2pm EDT.
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